
Registration for Sutlers 
 

 “1779 – 1783 Fort George, Penobscot - Protected by the Crown” 
September 9 & 10, 2017 in Castine, Maine 

www.FriendsofCastineForts.com 
 

Fort George at Penobscot Bay in Castine, Maine is on the National Register of Historic Places.  
The event on September 9 & 10, 2017 will be the beginning of bringing more prominence to 
this historic site. Recruitment of new crown troops and civilians to add to the home unit are 
planned.  We hope to have good representations from sutlers to outfit new reenactors 
historically accurate.  We look forward to your application.    
 
Site open to the public Saturday and Sunday from 9:00am to 4:00pm 
Registration and set-up possible Friday after 12noon and take down permitted Sunday starting 
2:00pm if needed. Sutlers may stay on site until Monday morning. Please plan to leave your 
parking spot by 7:45 am on Monday so students, faculty and staff of Maine Maritime Academy 
can park their vehicles in time for class.  RV parking is possible. Please let us know in advance.  
  
General Information: 

Contact Name / Proprietor(s)_________________________________________________ 

Name of Business (if applicable) _______________________________________________ 

Street Address _____________________________________________________________ 

City / Town_________________________________   State & Zip _____________________ 

Phone ____________________________________________________________________ 

Email  ____________________________________________________________________ 
Please list a website for your business. 
 
I will be staying / sleeping/ tenting on site for the weekend  yes ____ no _____ 
If yes: in my assigned booth space _____ Outside my booth space _______ 
I will be staying off site for the weekend and don’t need sleeping space ________________ 
Amount of space (footprint incl. ropes) needed for tent/store ________________________ 
Amount of space need for sleeping tent (if needed) ________________________________ 
 
Any other special needs ______________________________________________________ 
 
Please, send this form via regular mail or e-mail with proof of insurance and a check for $25 
made out to “Friends of Castine Fortifications” by June 1, 2017 to  
Coordinator of encampments: 
 Anette Ruppel Rodrigues  

324 Essex Street 
Bangor, ME 04401  

       
For additional information contact: anette.rodrigues@maine.edu Coordinator of encampments, 
or Wsiebert54@aol.com  Bill Siebert, Quartermaster Fort George Home Unit - 74th Highlanders 
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